
June 18, 2008

RE: Denver Water’s Proposed Enlargement to Gross Reservoir, FERC Project

No. 2035

Dear Agency or Interested Stakeholder,

On May 1, 2008 Denver Water sent a letter outlining the U.S. Army Corps of

Engineers and the Federal Energy Regulatory Commission (FERC) processes

for obtaining the necessary permission to enlarge Gross Reservoir.

The next step of the FERC process is to send the interested agencies and

stakeholders notice that the Pre Application Document (PAD) is available for

review. Denver Water has posted this and four attachments at the following

web site (www.denverwater.org) in a pdf format. To find the information,

look under “PUBLIC NOTICES” and click on “Gross Reservoir FERC

Amendment”.

Comments on this document are due on August 18, 2008 and should be sent

to Travis Bray at Denver Water. Additionally, a series of public meetings and

one site tour has been scheduled for July 29 and July 30. For more

information, please see the PAD.

If you have trouble downloading the files or do not have internet access,

please contact Travis Bray at the number below.

Sincerely,

Travis Bray

Project Manager

303-628-6551


